
 

 
 

15 February 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Due to the unprecedented times that we are currently living in, we are having to think about how 

to deliver some aspects of school provision differently. We appreciate all of the efforts that both you and 

your children have put into their remote learning and we are looking forward to their eventual return to our 

classrooms.  

Unfortunately, we will not be able to welcome parents into our building for parent/teacher consultations this 

year but plan instead to hold Parental Consultations using a video system by using the 

website https://glenlola.schoolcloud.co.uk. 

This system will allow you to sign in and book appointments to meet your child’s teachers during the 

designated hours of the meetings. The website, Schoolcloud, will also allow you to invite other 

parents/guardians into the meetings with you should they be in different locations.  

Currently the system has been set up to allow the first contact from SIMS to sign into Schoolcloud, book the 

appointments and then invite any others who need to be present, or if they will be in the same location then 

they can appear on the same device. 

The following dates have been set for parent consultations: 

Year 10:  Thursday 25th February 

Year 12:  Wednesday 3rd March 

Years 13/14:  Monday 8th March 

You will receive a further email with instructions to log in and available times for appointments. 

Dates of parent consultations for remaining year groups, Years 8, 9 and 11, will be confirmed in the near 

future along with relevant information. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Stephen Robinson 

 
Glenlola Collegiate School 
Valentine Road 
Bangor, Co. Down BT20 4TH 
Tel: 028 9147 5340          
Fax: 028 9147 5345 
info@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk 
www.glenlolacollegiate.net 
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